
 
 
 

19 October 2017 

 

Please be advised that School will finish slightly earlier at 3.00 pm on both Monday 23rd and Tuesday 

24th October in preparation for the AQE Familiarisation afternoons. 

As a reminder School will be closed on Friday 27 October for a staff development day.  The half term 

break follows, commencing Monday 30 October through to Friday 3rd November.  

 

 

 
WE Thompson 
Headmaster 

 


